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TARGET Investigation Yields Crystal Methamphetamine and a Firearm 

 

 
April 11

th
 2013 – Following a month-long investigation, members of the Tulare County Agencies Regional Gang 

Enforcement Team (TARGET) served a narcotics search warrant at a residence on the 500 block of North F Street, in the 

City of Tulare.  TARGET officers contacted Jose Alfredo Garcia at the residence; a search of the residence uncovered 

one-quarter ounce of methamphetamines, digital scales, narcotics packaging material, and a loaded handgun with the 

serial numbers removed. 

 

Jose Alfredo Garcia was transported to the Tulare County Jail and booked under charges of Possession of 

Methamphetamine for Sale, Possession of a Firearm with Altered Identifying Marks, and Commission of a Felony While 

Armed with a Firearm. 
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